
Item 9c 

 

 September 9, 2015 

To: LAFCo Commissioners 

From: Martha Poyatos, Executive Officer   

Subject: Report on Attendance at CALAFCO Annual Conference, Sacramento, CA 
September 2-4, 2015 

Along with Chair Craig and Commissioners Garbarino and Lohman, I attended the CALAFCO 
conference at the Hyatt Regency in Sacramento, CA from Wednesday, September 2 through 
Friday, September 4, 2015. The program included several valuable sessions covering a variety of 
topics, including “LAFCo 101,” agriculture and the drought, the 2014 Groundwater Sustainability 
Act, finance mechanisms for public infrastructure, fiscal analysis, climate change, and leadership 
and legislation affecting LAFCos. 

The conference also included regional roundtable sessions for networking with other LAFCos. 
Speakers and panelists included State officials and experts in several areas of interest to LAFCos, 
e.g., the Director of Office of Planning and Research, and the Secretaries of the California 
Natural Resources Agency and the Departments of Food and Agriculture and Water Resources. I 
will share conference handouts including information on infrastructure financing with County 
departments, cities, and special districts. 

Please see the attached conference program for more detailed information. 

 

Attachment: 2015 CALAFCO Annual Conference Conference Program 
























